
 

 

15th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
 
Year 5 Swimming programme Autumn 2021 
 

As you are aware this year the Year 5 children continued with the swimming programme for the 
autumn term.  
 
The children have now come to the end of their swimming programme with the last remaining lesson 
being on Thursday 16th December 2021.  
 
Can you please ensure that your child brings their swimming kit on this day and returns to school in 
January with their P.E kits?  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Jones  
PE Lead 

 
 


